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Parents Notice No.: 2122 188

Caritas Tuen Mun Marden Foundation Secondary School
2021-2022 Parents Notice

15 June 2022
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Stakeholder Survey: Parents

Our school is dedicated to achieving quality school education and enhancing school
effectiveness. To properly understand whether our efforts have been fruitful, a Stakeholder Survey
designed by the Education Bureau is being sent out to a limited and select number of parents. Thirty
percent of parents have been randomly selected by the system and you are one of those who have the

honour to complete the survey.

Please complete the Stakeholder Suvery: Parents by scanning the QR code
on the left OR complete the enclosed survey form and submit it to your class

teacher(s) by 24 June 2022 (Friday). Should you have any inquiries about the

above arrangement, please feel free to contact Miss Kwok Ka Yu (Deputy
Assistant Principal), the teacher-in-charge of School Self-evaluation and Improvement Committee, at

2461 0304.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. Yuen Kwok Ming
Principal



